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1st July 2020 

Dear Parents, Guardians and Carers, 

 
I am delighted to be able to write this letter to introduce myself to you all. 
My name is Mr. Turner and I will be your new Academy Head from 
September. Under normal circumstances, I would really love to meet you all 
and introduce myself in person but unfortunately I am not able to do this. 
 
I have however spent a lot of time, over the last few weeks, with Miss Eeles 
learning all about your wonderful school and how it plays a vital role within 
the local community – something I see as extremely important and want to 
continue to help grow.  
 
I also wanted to share some information about me, so at least you know a 
couple of things before September. I have been teaching since 2009 and 
started teaching in a Secondary School as a Science teacher. Science is one 
of my passions and I spent my last few years in secondary education as Head 

of Department. In 2016 I made 
the move across to Primary 
education and have never looked 
back! Since being at 
Broadhempston I have set up our 
yearly activities week – something 
we all enjoy very much. In my 
spare time I like to be active and 
depending on the time of year you 
might find me paddle boarding or 
snow boarding. I am also a big fan 
of the Exeter Chiefs and enjoy 
going to watch games with my wife, 
if we can get tickets.  

 
I cannot wait to get started on this new adventure together and to see what 
new and exciting opportunities we can create for your children, you and the 
local community. 
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I look forward to meeting you all soon and I hope, if restrictions 
allow, that we will be able to organise a “Meet the New Head’ 
event and get to know each other over a cup of tea/coffee in the 
Autumn term.  
 
May I take this opportunity to thank you all for taking the time to 
read my letter and I hope you all have a fantastic summer break. 
 
See you in September 
 
 Mr. Turner 

 

 
	
 
 
 
 


